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AAACU Sponsors Bay to Beacon Half Marathon 

Alpena, Michigan, August 31, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 
sponsored Bay to Beacon Half Marathon, 
10K, and 5K race held in Alcona County. 

The credit union was proud to recently 
present a check to the Bay to Beacon event 
that aims to raise awareness about health and 
wellness in Northeast Michigan with 
collaboration of Northeast Michigan 
environmental resources such as coastlines, 
parks, and forest. 

In addition to a donation, we had team 
members volunteer their time passing out 
medals at the finish line. The credit union is 
proud to support initiatives like the Bay to 
Beacon race and to have team members 
dedicated to giving back to their communities. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of July 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,217 members with total assets equal to 
$574,723,399. 

 

Pictured: Meag Schwartz, Bay to Beacon Committee Member 
alongside Lisa Stone, AAACU team member 


